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Why did you decide to become a CPNI Board member?   

I was first elected to the Board of Pharmaceutical Contractors Committee (PCC) in September 2008. 
My reasons for becoming a Board member were two-fold. Firstly, I wanted to gain a better 
understanding of community pharmacy, not only from the point of view of my own business, but as 
a profession in its entirety. Secondly, with branches in both Tyrone and Derry City, I have knowledge 
of both rural and urban pharmacy and felt this experience could contribute to the development of 
community pharmacy across Northern Ireland. 

Which areas do you represent?  

 I represent the Western LCG area and I am the ICP Pharmacist Lead for Western - SW. 

Do you have any pharmacy specialist interests? 

I have a keen interest in what pharmacists can achieve outside the four walls of their pharmacy. I 
would like to develop the health promotional aspect of pharmacy as it can prevent members of the 
public becoming ill. I find it is important to bring the community into pharmacy and our pharmacists 
have visited local primary schools to promote sun safety messages, presented to community groups 
to highlight the smoking cessation service and attended health fairs to provide advice and health 
checks.  
  
What do you like to do in your spare time? 
I am married with four children and enjoy spending time catching up with all the family. Sport is a 
great interest of mine, particularly football and I train a number of youth teams at my local club, and 
also act as the club’s treasurer. 

Contact Details:  
 Tel:  028 8225 0939/ Email:liam@bradleyspharmacy.co.uk 
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